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Chemical Engineering

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

This letter is in response to the concern identified in
your letter dated November 16, 1981 in regard to chemical
engineering. The information requested was provided in
response to question number 281.10 submitted in a letter
dated December 11, 1981.

Very Truly Yours,

Dalwyn d. Davidson
Vice President
System Engineering and Construction
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cc: Gerald Charnoff, Esq.
IGC Resident Inspector
M. D. Houston
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